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Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)

From: Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 10:25 AM
To: 'dumasarmayor@gmail.com'
Cc: pfitz2003@yahoo.com
Subject: Permit Number: AR0033987, AFIN: 21-00045 Effluent Violation Warning Letter and 

Request for Non-Compliance Report
Attachments: AR0033987_Effluent Violation Warning_20230823.pdf

Mayor Boney,  
 
Please see the attached letter. If you have any questions please contact me. 
 
Please respond to this email to verify that you have received it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Thomas Harrington | Enforcement Analysts 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Enforcement Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive   | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0736   | e: thomas.harrington@adeq.state.ar.us 

 
 


